Controversial bird flu research to resume

The following is an excerpt.

Bird flu researchers said Wednesday that they would end a self-imposed moratorium on controversial
experiments to determine how the deadly H5N1 virus might mutate and gain the ability to spread easily
among humans.

In a statement published online by the journals Science and Nature, 40 scientists said they were poised to
resume their investigations — but only in countries that have established clear rules for conducting the
research safely. The U.S., which is the largest funder of influenza research, is not yet among those
nations.

Read the full article here: Controversial bird flu research to resume
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